September L4, 1974

0il Conservation Commission

P. O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 Re: H. L. Vinson lease, Well No. 1,
located 1980' FNL & 1980' FEL
Sec. 22, T-9-3, R-36-E, Cross-
roads Siluro Devonian Field,
Lea County, New Mexico.

Gentlemens:

We are in receipt of notification from Stoltz, Wagner & Brown of
their intent to re-enter and directionally drill the subject well.
It is our understanding that they propose to re-enter and wash down
to 8L00', sidetrack the hole and directionally drill to a bottom
hole location of which the center of the target will be 2310' from
the North line and 1320' from the East line of Section 22, with a
180-foot radius of tolerance.

As offset operator to this well, we have no objection to the approv-
al of this application and ask that this serve as the requested let-
ter of waiver.

Yours very truly,
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